
Scaffolding is in place to begin roof repairs.

Closets are being constructed in the entry foyer. This space is also being painted

and awaiting glass for the vestibule. 

Decorative wood screening is being installed on the new dividing walls in the nave.

Drywall is almost complete in the office and washroom on this level.

A ramp has been built to make the raised choir area in the chancel accessible.

Closets have been installed in the lower level hallway.
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Questions? Contact Colin Snider colin_snider@hotmail.com 


